
From: Gregg, Robert <Robert.Gregg@lancashire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 20 May 2020 16:58 
To: Rebecca Bowers <Rebecca.Bowers@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: Amended parking plan 17 Hillcrest Road, Langho 3/2020/0089 
 

EXTERNAL - This email originated from outside of Ribble Valley Borough Council . Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
Good afternoon Rebecca 
 
Having been in receipt of an amended plan for the above proposal, I can now confirm that I 
am satisfied the proposal, in accordance with revised drawing D 1101/20/03 would not raise 
any highway concerns and as such I would raise no objection to the proposal on highway 
grounds. 
 
Should you wish to discuss the matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me by email 
or by telephone on 01282 470840. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Robert Gregg EngTech MICE MCIHT 
Development Support Technician  
Highways and Transport  
Lancashire County Council 
T:01282 470840 
M:07976316464 
www.lancashire.gov.uk  
 
 


